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Working Group : Goods Packed By Measure
Report on Activities 2005

2.1 List of Contacts for each economy for Goods Packed by Measure

The chair of the WG has not received any updates during the year. The contacts list will be monitored and any changes will be updated in 2006.

2.2 Discuss with WELMEC and SADMEL strategic issues relating to standard sizes and report to APLMF

No discussions have occurred on strategic issues. Correspondence on operational issues involving pre-packaged goods was replied to when required.

2.3 Conduct a Survey of APLMF Member Economies on their current legislation for Goods Packed by Measure

Initial survey completed in 2003. If countries have made changes to their legislation please notify the chair.

2.4 Discuss with the chair of the APLMF Working Group on Training a strategy for training on inspection methods and procedures for the implementation of R-87 and

2.5 Present Training in Malaysia or Australia in March 2006.
An APLMF training seminar for developing legislation for the implementation of OIML Recommendation R87, Quantity of product in pre – packages, was held in Malaysia during July 2004. 
As a continuation of the training conducted on behalf of APLMF, a further seminar will be held during the week commencing 20th February 2006 and will be again held in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. This group wishes to express it’s appreciation to the Malaysian economy for providing a venue and also for all their assistance with the preparation of this seminar.
This seminar on the implementation of OIML R87 will be focussed on inspection procedures, equipment and methods to determine the net quantity of products in a pre – package.

The training will be conducted by Mr. John Carter and Ms. Agatha Cordeiro from the New Zealand economy. Mr. Carter has been an officer within New Zealand for more than 30 years and Ms. Cordeiro has considerable experience in Legal Metrology both within New Zealand as well as within the United Kingdom.
It is envisaged that the seminar will include a substantial practical element and will include visits to local packaging premises to demonstrate ‘Live’ reference tests to the attendees. ‘In classroom’ weighing equipment will also be used to demonstrate and exemplify OIML R87. Invitations will be disseminated to each economy in the coming weeks.
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